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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Green River Library to Close for Renovations 
HC-2018-42 
Hendersonville, NC – August 9, 2018 
 
 
The Green River Library, part of the Henderson County Public Library system, will be closed from 
August 18-25. “We’ll only be closed a week,” said Library Director, Trina Rushing, “but in that 
short time the building will get new carpet and shelving, a fresh coat of paint, and a new layout 
that creates a more flexible space for residents in the southern part of the county.” All other 
Henderson County Public Library locations will operate on a regular schedule. 
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